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Please have students work on
their WINTER PACKET REVIEW. this
packet covers most of the things
we already learned. It will help
them not forget what they
learned so far. HAVE A SAFE AND
WONDERFUL WINTERBREAK! 

Reminders

NEWSLETTER
What We Learned

Upcoming Events

Winter Break: Dec. 23 - Jan. 3

Report cards: Jan. 9

This Quarter students have read
many stories in class from fiction
to non-fiction etc.  Students
learned how to draw conclusions,
look for main idea and details,
make inferences and more.

Reading

The students enjoyed activities
that allowed them to learn their
multiplication facts. We also
learned about place value and
adding and subtracting multi-
digit numbers

Math

We continue to learn about How
plants live and grow. We began
to learn about the different types
of ecosystems and their
properties. 

Science 

Email:
ms.fatimahammad@gmail.com
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